
From: Dilworth Cannon
To: Board Comment
Subject: Opposition to Water penalties
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 4:33:54 PM

To:
Board of Director MMWD

As a 47 year long residents of Sausalito, my wife and I are expressing our strong
opposition to the fines the Board has imposed toTier II water users as  abusive and
excessive.  We further strongly object to the board considering the building of a 90
million dollar pipeline to transport water across the Richardson Bridge.  Are the
Tier II fines going to support this pipeline? We are of the opinion that dry and wet
years come and go and believe that  improvements could be made to the existing
reservoirs in Marin County so that you can better store the blessed runoffs. And/or
consider a desalination plant. 

It is ridiculous that you are planning on penalizing property owners who invested
large amounts of money in their gardens to stabilize their hillside lots from
mudslides are now subjected to these onerous and usury fines. We are bound to
lose our landscaping if not allowed to irrigate our lots. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. and Mrs. W. Dilworth Cannon  

mailto:cannondilworth@gmail.com
mailto:boardcomment@marinwater.org


From: Gregory Dyer
To: Cynthia Koehler
Subject: Pipeline
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 11:58:34 AM

Dear Ms. Koehler,

Please continue to build the pipeline across the Richmond-San Rafael Bridge. Another drought
is inevitable, and without that pipeline the district does not have a reliable alternate source of
water. The Sonoma dams and the Russian River have the same drought profile our reservoirs
do.

In terms of purchasing water, now that we have normal reservoir levels, perhaps you should
purchase half the water from Yuba as previously discussed, and/or delay delivery until
September and October. Is it more cost effective to purchase late winter or spring time water
from the Russian River like NMWD does? 

Bottom line, MMWD is a public utility and should do what is reasonably necessary to provide
the water customers want rather than use water to change lifestyles or pursue extraneous goals.

Greg Dyer

50 year Mill Valley resident

mailto:gregdyer1@comcast.net
mailto:ckoehler@marinwater.org


From: Douglas Scherf
To: Cynthia Koehler
Subject: Water supply
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 8:40:56 AM

>
> Please continue with the plan to install a pipeline to the East Bay and purchase water from Yuba County, or
wherever it may be available.
>
> Do not let the recent rains deter you from providing water security for the residents of Marin County in the future.
>
> Thank you.

mailto:dougscherf@comcast.net
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